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Company announcement no. 2/2021
Holbaek, January 13, 2021

Mandatory reporting on trading with Sparekassen Sjzelland-Fyn
A/S shares

In accordance to article 19 in the Regulation of Market Abuse, Sparekassen Sjzelland-Fyn A/S
(“Sparekassen”) has received notifications of transactions with Sparekassen’s shares made be-
tween related parties to a management member of Sparekassen.

As stated in the attached announcements, transactions were made on December 22, 2020, but due
to a human error, Sparekassen has not previously received notification of this.
Kind regards

Lars Petersson Thomas Kullegaard
CEO Chairman

Additional information:

Public Relations and Executive Advisor Morten Huse Eikrem-Jeppesen, phone +45 53 85 07 70
CEO Lars Petersson

Executive Officer of the Savings Bank Lars Bolding

CEO Lars Petersson
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